
WORK SESSION May 29, 2018

Tuesday, May 29, 2018 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met for a work session at 8:30 a.m.

with Supervisors Brock, Carpenter and Cupples present.

The Supervisors discussed with Chris Bauer from the Shive Hattery Architecture & Engineering Firm

the preliminary costs of various repairs that could be done at the County Annex Building. Some of the items

talked about included window well demolition, windows removed and blocks infills, waterproofing and backfill

of infilled windows, SE door & stair removal, brick masonry repair, window well intake modifications to sub-

drain, condensing units removed and replaced, site restoration, concrete dock, storage room and wood

canopy demo, fiber conduit relocation, paint removal, roof repair, patch air return, tower wire bridge

relocated, new concrete stoop, concrete rails and stairs, accessible concrete ramp, asphalt patch on parking

lot just to mention a few things. 
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